Reminder (forward) – sent to those with no giving last year
Tuesday, October 11th
10am
From: Elizabeth Zipper
Subject: FW: Another year, another new challenge!

%First Name%% --

[bookmark: _Hlk52871538]I hope you received the email below from Dr. Bob. The 2022 Crisafi Challenge will have an impact that reverberates across campus once again this year. Please consider making a gift in an amount that’s meaningful to you. You can change the life of a UF pharmacy student through the Crisafi Challenge. 

From now through Saturday, Dr. Bob Crisafi will match all contributions to the Crisafi Challenge Scholarship Fund up to $50,000. You can DOUBLE the impact on UF College of Pharmacy students by making a gift today.

INSERT Amplo Link

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Zipper
Executive Director of Development & Alumni Affairs – UF College of Pharmacy

P.S. Don’t delay -- this challenge ends on Saturday!
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